
Gwinnett Senior Golden Games  

Meeting Minutes  

June 20, 2016 

 
Today we held our final meeting for our 2016 senior games.  Alan told us he received many praises 

for the way we organized the games.  There was only one complaint about bowling:  the service at 

the bowling alley was not up to par.  The 3 bowling managers will have to decide if we want to stay 

there or go to a different bowling alley next year. Then we talked about scheduling the events.  Alan 

said to do a tentative schedule and change it later if we have to. Everyone seemed to like the 

schedule we had this year.  Elaine asked if she could have Wednesday instead of Friday for 

Rummikub.  Alan said yes.  Alan will send an e-mail with dates. 

 

Elaine reported a balance as of June 20 of $16,036. 

 

Eileen gave a report about the expo.  She said she signed up 50 new people for next year’s games 

and she thanked everyone that came to help. 

 

Del Mar Gardens will have their games this year. It will be the first Thursday in October. A sheet 

was sent around to volunteer to run them. 

 

Alan will choose a rule changing committee to meet between September and October meetings.  

They will recommend changes to the event managers.  The event managers will have the final say. 

 

We discussed the opening and closing meals.  We were very pleased with the food, but Robin said 

the service from the Blue Roaster was unsatisfactory.  We will go with the Masters’ Table for both 

meals. There is not that much difference in the price. 

 

We only had one person show up for Mahjong so it was cancelled.  Instead, in its place, we are 

going to offer pinochle. 

 

Old business.  Shirley brought in newspaper articles about our Golden Games.  She did a great job! 

Thanks, Shirley. We appreciate your time and effort. 

 

Brad made an announcement that Humana and Aetna are merging.  He will still be with us. If you 

need insurance let him know. 

 

Bob talked about the National senior games in Birmingham.  It will be the closest to us and he said 

we have until Sept to qualify.  Try to go if you can. 

 

Our next meeting is SEPTEMBER 19th.  NO MEETINGS IN JULY AND AUGUST.  Have a 

GREAT SUMMER AND TRY TO STAY COOL!       

 

Roy made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Lynn seconded it.  

 

    Respectfully Submitted, 

     

Marie Hickman, Secretary 

 


